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Comments: I do not have faith in the US Forest Service's track record.  Suffice it to say that the yearly

expenditures funded by taxpayer dollars, should not go to commercial logging rights in our National Forest

Preserves.  Timely and accurate "landscape" projects to help with these forests growth and maintenance are

what is expected and desired.. not a quick buck from the sale of logging rights in our documented National Forest

treasures.  No action should be taken until proper and legitimate answers are found, this just feels way too much

like a sweepstakes.. and the resulting profit for the companies hired to do the ugly task!


